
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR EMU EMPLOYEES 

HEARING SAFETY NOTICE: 
 

 You are entering a building that may have loud noises that might be objectionable 

to your comfort; these noises could potentially be harmful to your hearing with 

extended exposure. Hearing protection is available from the Physical Plant Office 

at extension 4390, or from the Auxiliary Services Office at extension 4663 or 

4662. Or at the building main office you are in.     


